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TUOLUMNE COUNTY TRANSPORTATION COUNCIL  
December 13, 2017  

 

Dennis T. Agar 
Caltrans District 10 Director 

1976 E. Charter Way 

Stockton, CA 95205 
 

Subject: Tuolumne County – SHOPP Project Priority Candidate List 
  

Dear Mr. Agar, 
 

With the passage of SB1 in April 2017, the SHOPP program funding as increased by $1.9 billion per year. We have 

attached our list of high priority SHOPP candidate projects for consideration in the SHOPP Program.   These 

priority projects have been developed in consideration of updated accident history, operational needs, and ADA 

access needs.  These projects will facilitate a balanced multi-modal transportation system consistent with the 

California Transportation Plan and the California Assets Management Plan. We request that Caltrans District 10 

review and analyze TCTC’s list of SHOPP candidate projects and consider a project initiation document (PID) for 

these projects in preparation for the SHOPP Program. We appreciate Caltrans commitment to rehabilitating and 

improving the State Highway Corridors in Tuolumne County.   
 

If you have any questions about our SHOPP candidate projects feel free to contact me at 209-533-5583. 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
Darin Grossi 
Executive Director 
 
CC: Samuel Jordan – District 10 – District 10 Deputy Director – Maintenance & Operations 
       Ken Baxter – District 10 – District 10 Deputy Director - Planning 
       Jes Padda – District 10 – District 10 Deputy Director - Project Management 
 
Attachment: SHOPP Candidate List of Projects for the Tuolumne County region 


